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June 29, 2016 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re:  Tariff Transmittal Letter No. 1. 

 PNG Telecommunications, Inc. 

FRN 0003778289 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch:     

 

 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of PNG Telecommunications, Inc. (“PNG”) is the Interstate 

Access Service Tariff No. 1.  Pursuant to the rules of the Federal Communications Commission, 

PNG submits the Tariff on 15 days’ notice with a requested effective date of July 14, 2016.   

 

The tariff introduces switched access rates, terms and conditions.  PNG incorporates rate 

citations to incumbent local exchange carrier switched access tariffs for those ILECs in those 

services territories where the Company operates in accordance with 47 C.F.R. § 61.26(b).  

 

Payment in the amount of $910.00 has been electronically transmitted in accordance with 

the fee program procedure. 

     

 

 Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

                                                           
 Brian McDermott 

 Edward S. Quill, Jr. 

  

    Counsel for PNG Telecommunications, Inc.
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